
 
 
 

MCA is pleased to announce that a refund process will be introduced by 16th 

September, 2012 for the unlinked incorrect NEFT payments. Revised refund e-

Form along with instruction kit will be available on the MCA21 portal. Users are 

requested to avail this facility. 

 

(Source: mca.gov.in) 


